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The August 13, 1984 and July 9, 1984 letters relate to requests filed by
Commonwealth Edison which we believe should be disclosed to the Board.

The August 13, 1984 letter is a request for extension of the Byron 1
construction permit and the July 9, 1984 jetter is a request for extension
of license SNM 1860 which covers incore monitoring detectors at Byron,
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